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Quakertown	Chapter
PO	Box	1013
Quakertown,	PA	18951
Chapter	Info	Line:	215-703-8431
contact@TCFQuakertownpa.org
website:		www.tcfquakertownpa.org

Mem

 

Please	give	some	thought	to	volunteering	with	The	Compassionate	Friends.		Our	Chapter	is	growing	and	
we	need	helping	hands	to	conGnue	to	help	others	that	are	new	to	this	path	of	grief.		We	need	not	walk	

alone.

https://www.facebook.com/groups/quakertownchapter

As our membership grows costs are rising to 
mail paper copies of the newsletter each 
month.  Please consider receiving the 
newsletter by email, or Facebook, or our 
website.  Please contact us with your email 
address!!!  Thank you for helping us SAVE 
funds!!!  email  or scan —————-—> 
contact@tcfquakertownpa.org

For	most	of	us,	the	

The Compassionate Friends

con$nued	on	page	4

	SHARED	THOUGHTS	ON	MOTHER'S	DAY
Mother's	Day	is	that	special	day	that	our	
children	can	make	us	feel	what	a	good	job	
we	have	done	in	rearing	them.	As	they	
express	love,	feelings,	and	appreciaGon,	
we	know	we	have	given	them	the	right	
ingredients	for	living.	I	sGll	have	a	box	of	
those	beauGful	homemade	cards	from
construcGon	paper,	flowers,	lace,	over	
decorated	and	many	saturated	with	
perfume.	I	cherish	them	so.	The	simplicity,	
innocence,	love,	crooked	and	reversed	
leQers	in	their	message	can	sGll	bring	
tears.	How	fortunate	we	are	to	have	had	
children.	Many	never	know	the	bliss	a	
child	can	bring.
Many	Gmes	our	beauGful	holidays	
become	difficult.	Instead	of	looking	
forward	to	them	with	excitement,	and	
enjoying	the	anGcipaGon	of	their	coming,	
we	dread	and	fear	those	special	days.
Frequently,	our	anGcipaGon	can	cause	
more	pain	than	the	day	itself,	as	we	
reminisce	and	say	"remember	when",	it	

	Annual	Memorial	Walk	and	BuQerfly	Release
June	15,	2024	Save	the	date!

1027	Ridge	Rd.
James	Memorial	Park

Sellersville,	PA
	RegistraGon	begins	at	Noon

Walk	begins	at	2	followed	by	buQerfly	release
(see	form	on	page	6)

mailto:tcfquakertownchapter@verizon.net
https://www.facebook.com/groups/quakertownchapter


Have	a	poem	or	something	you’ve	wriiten	that	
you’d	like	to	share	with		our	group?	(send	as	a	word	
file)		to	kt4ever@mac.com	by	the	end	of	the	month	
for	inclusion	in	the	coming	month.	

In Loving Memory of Our Children 
on their May Birthdays

5/1 – Patrick Pettie, son of Doreene Pettie
5/1 – Dominic Liples, son of Kira & Ken Liples
5/3 – Abigail Wolf, daughter of Michelle & John 

Wolf
5/4 – Ardyth Cope, daughter of Carol Cope
5/6 – Joshua Slotter, son of Nina Slotter
5/12 – Greg Mikesell, son of Carol & Don 

Mikesell
5/17 – Craig Zakeosian, son of Mike Zakeosian
5/18 – Erick McBeth, son of Marie Fedorowicz
5/18 - Lisa McKusick, daughter of Elaine 

Hollows
5/20 – Kevin O’Donnell, son of Doris & Steve 

Yurchak
5/22 – Matt Dille, son of Patti & the late Joe Dille
5/23 – Walter Pettie, Jr., son of Doreene Pettie
5/23 – Eric David Schwartz, son of Amy 

DeLellis
5/23 – Jolene Wohlbach, daughter of Marie 

Fedorowicz
5/24 – Gregory Nacios, brother of Marade 

Williams
5/25 – Kristy McCoy, daughter of Arlin & Donna 

Moyer
5/30 – Glen McCartney, son of Vivian 

McCartney, brother of Kelly
5/31 – Sebastian Carey, son of Christine Carey
5/31 - Brittani James, daughter of Christine 

James



Our Children Remembered on the Anniversary
of Their Death,  loved , missed and always in our hearts

5/6 –   Calvin Gross, son of Karen Gross
5/6 –   Meagan Sands, daughter of Bernadine & 

Anthony Buccafuri; granddaughter of Edward & 
Gloria Layton

5/7 –  Tony Kulp, son of Mary Ann Kulp
5/7 –   Derick M. Lawley, brother of Tara Lawley-Bergey
5/8 –   Brian Leigh-Manuell, son of Ginny Leigh-

Manuell;   brother of Jennifer Wills
5/9 –  Skylar Kauffman, daughter of Heather Gebhard 
&   Eric Kauffman
5/9 –  Allison Reboratti, daughter of Barbara & 

Eduardo Reboratti
5/11 – James Donnelly, Jr., son of James & Alice 

  Donnelly
5/12 – Nathan E. Charland, son of Charles Charland
5/12 – Selena Gebert, daughter of Donna Gebert
5/18 – Joe Discher, son of Martha & Art Discher; 

brother of Wendy Park
5/18 – Kaitlin Murphy, daughter of Pat Murphy
5/22 – Katie Leck, daughter of John & Anita Bardsley
5/23 – Matt Trauger, son of Mary Anne Macko & Mike 

  Hamilton; Jim Trauger; grandson of Dolly Bibic
5/25 – Trevor Baelz, son of Marsha Leary
5/25 – Miranda Lynn Schaup-Werner, daughter of 

   Shirley & Dennis Schaup
5/26 – Jeremy Kuba, son of Roslyn Kuba
5/30 – Carly Bradley, sister of Kasey Bradley
5/30 – Kyle Silver, grandson of Jeanne Hofmann
5/30 -  Dorinne Buda, daughter of Pamela Buda



con$nued	from	page	1

also	brings	to	mind	that	there	will	be	no	
more	added	memories	of	that	person.
Losing	our	children	or	siblings,	makes	us	
realize	the	importance	memories	play	in	
the	role	of	gegng	through	our	grief.	We	
cherish	memories.	They	are	far	more	
valuable	than	all	the	tangible
things	we	have	from	our	children	or	
siblings.	In	our	early	grief	they	are	very	
biQer	sweet,	for	even	good	memories	are	
painful.	But	now	that	many	years	have	
passed,	I	find	them	very	peaceful,	and	
value	them.	We	will	always	wish	there	
were	more,	but	we	gather	those	we	have,	
and	hold	them	close.
Mother's	day	will	be	especially	hard	for	
those	families	who	do	not	have	surviving	
children.	I	would	never	aQempt	to	say	I	
know	how	they	feel,	because	I'm	sure	I	
don't	know	the	depth	of	their	despair	of	
not	having	living	children.	Our	hearts	go	
out	to	them	for	this	addiGonal	pain	they	
must	bear.	To	those	we	extend	our	love	
and	caring.	For	the	more	fortunate	
families,	it	is	important	to
share	Mother's	Day	with	our	surviving	
children,	and	not	deny	them	the	same	
happiness	and	joy	we	gave	to	our	
deceased	child.	We	are	so	all	consumed	
with	grief	that	it	takes	Gme	before	we	can	
value	what	we	have	leh.	Our	living	
children	need	to	know	they	are	as	loved	
as	the	ones	we	have	lost.	We	know	this,	
but	someGmes	we	forget	to	tell	them	how	
grateful	we	are	to	have	them.	It	is	very	
human	to	channel	all	our	energy	to	the	
one	that	is	not	here.	Our	surviving	
children	need	to	know	they	bring	us	much	
to	live	for.

SomeGmes	it	is	difficult	to	find	joy	in	
anything	when	newly	bereaved.	We	at	
Compassionate	Friends	know	you	will	heal	
and	will	feel	joy	again,	never	as	soon	as	you	
would	like,	but	it	will	come.	Even	though	
that	is	difficult	to	believe	now,	you	can	tell	
your	surviving	families	that	bereaved	
parents	and	siblings	before	you	tell	how	
grief	does	sohen	and	feelings	will	return.	
Our	living	children	need	to	be	assured	we	
and	they	will	be	beQer	in	Gme.	You	will	be	
beQer.	We	wish	you	peace	and	hope.
God	Bless,	Marie	Hofmockel	,	TCF	Valley	
Forge,	PA



A	special	thank	you	to	Donna	Hesse	(Kisha),	Diane	Gurecki	(Michael)	and	Sierra	Doyle	(Ashley)	
for	the	Remembrance	cards	that	you	receive.	They	do	this	in	memory	of	their	children	/	siblings.	
Thank	you	to	Linda	Stauffer	for	supplying	the	ink	and	paper	and	creaGng	and	prinGng	our	
newsleQer	and	creaGng	and	maintaining	our	website.	She	does	this	in	memory	of	her	daughter	
KaGe.	Thank	you	to	Theresa	and	Henry	Sitko	for	managing	our	memorial	garden.	They	do	this	in	
memory	of	their	son	Clayton.	Thank	you	to	Dianna	Cox	for	addressing	our	monthly	newsleQers	
for	mailing.	She	does	this	in	remembrance	of	her	son	Michael.	Thanks	to	Barb	and	Bob	
Heimerdinger	for	applying	the	memorial	Plaques	to	the	wall	in	the	memorial	garden.	They	do	
this	in	remembrance	of	their	son	Ryan.

Will	Volunteering	Help	the	Grieving	
Process?

Like	anything	else	in	the	grieving	process,	this	is	subjecGve	
and	will	vary	by	person.	What	works	for	one	may	not	work	
for	another.	That	being	said,	it’s	been	shown	that	
volunteering	and	giving	of	oneself	can	help	ease	the	
grieving	process.	

Depending	on	where	you	are	in	your	grief	journey,	there	
may	come	a	point	where	you	feel	the	need	to	channel	your	
pain,	along	with	the	Gme	and	energy	you	once	devoted	to	
the	relaGonship	with	your	loved	one,	into	something	that’s	
producGve	and	meaningful.	Volunteering	is	a	great	way	to	
achieve	that	because	you	truly	understand	the	grieving	
process	and	may	be	in	the	best	posiGon	to	reach	out	to	
others	who	are	suffering	from	loss.	You’ve	found	your	way	
through	the	challenges	of	your	own	grief	and	may	be	ready	
to	share	your	coping	skills	with	others	who	are	in	the	same	
boat.	Not	only	can	you	idenGfy	with	their	struggles,	but	you	
can	also	empathize	with	their	sorrows	and	doubts,	offering	
invaluable	informaGon	and	support	says	Grief	Healing.

When	you	give	of	yourself	as	a	volunteer,	you	can	pursue	
personal	interests,	hone	old	skills	and	learn	new	skills,	all	
while	making	a	posiGve	impact	in	the	community.

How	Volunteering	Helps	ATer	Loss

Life	shihs	aher	losing	someone	you	love,	so	it’s	criGcal	that	
you	not	dwell	on	the	past	but	rather	become	“forward-
focused.”	Find	something	you’re	passionate	about,	learn	as	
much	as	you	can	about	it,	and	then	volunteer.	In	a	sense,	
paying	it	forward	helps	you	to	cope.	Here	are	some	ways	in	
which	it	helps	the	grieving	process:

• It’s	good	for	the	mind	and	body:	Studies	show	
that	volunteering	your	Gme	to	a	good	cause	can	
boost	mental	well-being	and	happiness.	The	study,	
commissioned	by	UnitedHealth	Group,	found	that	
most	people	felt	mentally	and	physically	healthier	
aher	a	volunteer	experience,	mostly	in	relaGon	to	
mood	improvement,	lower	stress	levels,	and	
enhanced	sense	of	purpose.	

• It’s	a	meaningful	way	to	honor	a	loved	one:	Over	
Gme,	you	may	feel	less	and	less	of	a	connecGon	
between	yourself	and	your	loved	one.	
Volunteering	is	a	great	way	to	bring	that	
connecGon	back	while	honoring	your	loved	one	in	
a	meaningful,	enriching	way.	Volunteering	helps	
you	honor	their	life	by	helping	others,	with	your	
loved	one	being	an	inspiraGon	and	a	way	to	give	
back.	((“Do	this	in	memory	of	me.”))

• It	takes	your	mind	off	your	own	grief:	By	helping	
others	in	the	community,	volunteering	gives	you	a	
chance	to	step	back,	see	the	world	as	something	
bigger	than	yourself,	and	—	at	least	for	a	moment	
—	push	back	your	grief	and	take	a	reprieve	from	
your	own	suffering.	If	only	for	a	liQle	while,	you	
can	immerse	yourself	in	something	fulfilling	and	
take	your	mind	off	your	own	grief.	You	deserve	
this	break,	so	take	it!

Excerpt	from	PathwaysHealth.org

https://www.griefhealingblog.com/2010/11/healing-grief-through-gift-of.html


7/1 - Karen 
Slotter, daughter 
of Dolly Bibic

	

11/1	-	Emilee	
Laverty,	daughter	

I	recently	joined	a	
Facebook	group	
called	“Older	



We are looking for some people who may be interested in 
giving back to the chapter, but perhaps you do not want to 
commit to a certain day/time (4th Tuesdays at 7-8:30 if you 
do) for our leadership team. The people we need would be 
doing visits to business, fire houses, funeral homes and 
churches. Reach out to us if you want to help us connect with 
other families who may need us. 

Huge special THANK YOU to Elsa and her business! We 
hold our in person support meetings at The Gathering 
Place in the center of Quakertown and we love it. If you 
have a need to have a gathering of 100 or less people, reach 
out to her! We appreciate Elsa and her staff for helping us 
provide support to families going through unimaginable 
grief.

Seasons
The change of seasons is difficult. It reminds me that I
must change if I am to live again. We can become stuck
in our grief, full of self-pity and overwhelmed with pain. I
do not believe our children would want us to live the rest
of our lives in pain and misery. It is so easy to fall into the
“black pit” and never have the strength or courage to
crawl out – because crawl out we must…on our bellies.
We are different now, with different priorities and goals.
We must find a new purpose for going on, and we must
accept the changes in our lives – including ourselves, for
we are different now. We cannot go backward, though
there are times we yearn to. We must go forward. If we
don’t, we stay stuck at the point our world changed. I
used to say “ended.”
Change is difficult. To accept the loss of our child is the
most difficult of all. Our comfort comes from believing that
the love we share will go on for all eternity and that we
will be reunited again – and each day brings us closer.
We must learn to live again, love again, feel joy and
peace again – or our survival will be without value to our-
selves or others.
Renee Little
TCF, Fort Collins, CO

A	special	thank	you	to Jennifer	Pini,	Diane	Gurecki,	Sierra	Doyle	for	the	Remembrance	cards	that	you	receive 
	They	do	this	in	memory	of	their	children/	siblings:		An	appreciated	Thank	You	to	our	members	for	helping	to	
set	up	and	tear	down	for	chapter	meeGngs.	Thank	you	to	Linda	Stauffer	for		supplying	the	ink	and	paper	and	
prinGng	our	newsleQer	and		creaGng	and	maintaining	our	website.	She	does	this	in	memory	of	her	daughter	
KaGe.	Thank	you	to	Theresa	Sitko	for	managing	our	memorial	garden.	She	does	this	in	memory	of	her	son	
Clayton		Thank	you	to	Dianna	Cox	for		addressing	our	monthly	newsleQers	for	mailing.	She	does		this	in	
remembrance	of	her	son	Michael.	Thanks	to	Barb	and	Bob	Heimerdinger	for	applying	the	memorial		Plaques	
to	the	wall	in	the	memorial	garden.		They	do	this	in	remembrance	of	their	son	Ryan.

A	special	thank	you	to	Donna	Hesse	(Kisha),	Diane	Gurecki	(Michael)	and	Sierra	Doyle	(Ashley)	
for	the	Remembrance	cards	that	you	receive.	They	do	this	in	memory	of	their	children	/	siblings.	
Thank	you	to	Linda	Stauffer	for	supplying	the	ink	and	paper	and	creaGng	and	prinGng	our	
newsleQer	and	creaGng	and	maintaining	our	website.	She	does	this	in	memory	of	her	daughter	
KaGe.	Thank	you	to	Theresa	and	Henry	Sitko	for	managing	our	memorial	garden.	They	do	this	in	
memory	of	their	son	Clayton.	Thank	you	to	Dianna	Cox	for	addressing	our	monthly	newsleQers	
for	mailing.	She	does	this	in	remembrance	of	her	son	Michael.	Thanks	to	Barb	and	Bob	
Heimerdinger	for	applying	the	memorial	Plaques	to	the	wall	in	the	memorial	garden.	They	do	
this	in	remembrance	of	their	son	Ryan.



Love Gifts

DonaGons	made	in	memory	of	your	child,	grandchild	or	sibling	are	always	welcome,.
																																																	Please	help	us	help	others.		We	Need	Not	Walk	Alone.

“There	is	a	sacredness	in	tears.	They	are	not	the	mark	of	weakness,	but	of	power.	They	speak	more	eloquently	than	ten	
thousand	tongues.	They	are	messengers	of	overwhelming	grief...and	unspeakable	love.”
	Washington	Irving

Yes or No - include my name / love 
note in the newsletter. 

Sending	a	very	special	thank	you	to	those	who	sent	in	love	giTs	this	month:

Mary	Smith-	flowers	in	memory	of	Eric	Smith
Beth	Campbell,	in	memory	of		Andy	Campbell-	I	love	
you,	Not	a	day	goes	by	that	you	re	not	on	my	mind
Ursula	Arentzen,	in	memory	of	Linda	Arentzen-	I	love	
you	and	miss	you	so	much!
Sandy	&	Joe	Schlaner,	in	memory	of	Ashley	Schlaner-	
Miss	you	so	much,		Love,	Mom	and	Dad
Priscilla	Crawford,	in	memory	of	Danny	Trujillo	and	
Donald	Trujillo,	Gone	but	never	forgoQen!	Not	a	day	
goes	by	that	I	don’t	think	about	the	two	fo	youy.	Love	
you,	Mom

For	flowers		_____________
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Self-help	Program
The	Compassionate	Friends,	Inc.	is	a	mutual	
assistance,	self-	help	organizaGon	offering	
friendship,	understanding,	and	hope	to	bereaved	
families.	Anyone	who	has	experienced	the	death	
of	a	child	of	any	age,	from	any	cause	is	welcome.	
Our	meeGngs	give	parents	an	opportunity	to	talk	
about	their	child	and	about	their	feelings	as	they	
go	through	the	grieving	process.	There	is	no	
religious	affiliaGon.	There	are	no	membership	
dues.	The	purpose	of	this	support	group	is	not	to	
focus	on	the	cause	of	death	or	the	age	of	the	child,	
as	it	is	to	focus	on	being	a	bereaved	parent,	along	
with	the	feelings	and	issues	that	evolve	around	the	
death	experience	of	a	child.

To	Our	New	Members
Coming	to	the	first	meeGng	is	the	hardest,	but	you	
have	nothing	to	lose	and	everything	to	gain!.	Try	
not	to	judge	your	first	meeGng	as	to	whether	or	
not	The	Compassionate	Friends	will	work	for	you.	
At	the	next	meeGng	you	may	find	just	the	right	
person	or	just	the	right	words	said	that	will	help	
you	in	your	grief	work.

To	our	Members	who	are	further	down	the	"GRIEF	
ROAD"
We	need	your	encouragement	and	your	support.	
Each	meeGng	we	have	new	parents.	THINK	BACK	-	
what	would	it	have	been	like	for	you	at	your	first	
meeGng	if	there	had	not	been	any	TCF"veterans"	
to	welcome	you,	share	your	grief,	encourage	you	
and	tell	you,	"your	pain	will	not	always	be	this	bad,	
it	really	does	get	beQer!"

InformaGon	Regarding	Our	MeeGngs
PLEASE	don't	stay	away	from	a	meeGng	because	
the	topic	scheduled	does	not	interest	you.	We	are	
here	is	discuss	whatever	is	on	your	mind,	we	don't	
stay	on	the	topic	only.	This	is	YOUR	group	and	we	
are	here	for	each	other.	You	do	not	have	to	talk	at	
meeGngs.	We	welcome	your	parGcipaGon	in	our	
group	but	it	is	not	a	requirement.	Coming	to	listen	
to	the	others	is	Okay	too.	Re-member	also	that	our	
meeGng	is	open	to	adult	siblings,	grandparents,	or	
adult	family	members	such	as	aunts	or	uncles.

Support	Group	MeeGngs
We	are	so	sorry	for	the	cause	that	brings	us	
together.	It	takes	courage	to	aQend	a	
Compassionate	Friends	support	group	meet¬ing.	
We	understand	how	it	feels	to	walk	into	a	room	of	
strangers	and	share	personal	feelings,	especially	
when	you	are	in	so	much	pain.	At	your	first	
meeGng,	we	hope	you	find	care,	support,	
understanding	and	a	group	of	friends	to	share	
with.	Truly,	there	are	no	strangers	among	
compassionate	friends.

As	a	reminder	to	families	that	would	like	to	
aQend	a	support	meeGng.	Please	allow	
yourself	at	least	3	or	4	meeGngs	of	aQendance	
to	determine	if	they	are	for	you.	It	may	take	a	
few	meeGngs	before	you're	able	to	talk	about	
your	loved	one	and	that	is	understandable.	
What	you	say	at	our	meeGngs	is	kept	in	the	
meeGng,	you	can	cry,	hug,	talk	about	how	you	
are	feeling	freely.	Our	meeGngs	are	for	
parents,	grandparents	and	siblings	in	grade	9	
or	above	and	adult	siblings.

Your	Friends	at	TCF	Quakertown	Chapter

Library	Books
We	have	a	nice	library	of	books	for	our	
members	to	check
out	and	read	and	return	them	back	to	our	
library.	A	problem	we	currently	have	is	that	
some	books	have	not	made	their	way	back	to	
our	library	and	our	library	is	shrinking.	If	you	
have	checked	out	a	book	or	magazine	from	
our	library	and	are	done	reading	it	won't	you	
PLEASE	return	it	to	us	at	our	monthly	
meeGngs.	If	you	are	not	able	to	make	the	
meeGng	you	may	mail	it	back	to	us	or	have	
someone	else	return	it	to	us.	Also,	if	you	have	
any	books	that	would	help	other	grieving	
families	through	their	journey	and	would	like	
to	donate	them	to	our	library	please	give	
them	to	our	librarians.

NewsleQer	Errors	and	Omissions
For	any	errors	or	omissions	please	contact	
Linda	via	email	at	kt4ever@mac.com	with	the	
error	and	the	correcGon	for	the	next	month	
newsleQer.	Please	remember	we	are	all	
volunteers	and	grieving

About	This	NewsleQer
This	newsleQer	comes	to	you	courtesy	of	The	
Compassionate	Friends,	Quakertown	Chapter	
with	the	hope	that	it	will	be	a	helpful	resource	
for	you	on	your	grief	journey.
If	you	no	longer	wish	to	receive	the	newsleQer	
please	contact	the	newsleQer	editor	by	email:	
newsleQer@tcfquakertownpa.org
PLEASE	NOTE:	If	you	are	moving	or	your	email	
has	changed	please	noGfy	the	newsleQer	
editor	so	that	we	can	update	your	informaGon	
and	you	conGnue	to	receive	the	newsleQer.	If	
the	newsleQer	is	returned	to	us	either	via	mail	
or	your	email	bounces	back	and	you	have	not	
noGfied	us	you	will	be	removed	from	the	
mailing	list.
NewsleQer	submissions:
Submit	arGcles	and	poetry	to	the	editor	by	the	
15th	of	the	preceding	month.	Include	the	
author's	name	&	your	contact	informaGon.	
You	may	mail	to	our	PO	Box	1013,	
Quakertown	PA	18951	or	email	as	a	pdf	file	or	
word	document	to:	
newsleQer@tcfquakertownpa.org

Serving Bucks and Montgomery Counties

New	Chapter	
phone	number
215-703-8431

About	Our	Chapter
Barbara	Reborag,	Chapter	Liaison
Chapter	Treasurer	–Lisa	Dechant
Chapter	Secretary	–	Gail	Blase
NewsleQer	Editor/Webmaster	–
Linda	Stauffer
Assistant	Secretary	-
Mary	Anne	Macko
Memorial	Garden	Chairperson	–
Theresa	Sitko
CommiQee	members	–	Dianna	Cox,
Donna	Hesse,	Diane	Gurecki
Amy	DeLellis,	Member	list
Membership	Outreach	TBD
TCF	National	Of.ice:
	877-969-0010
www.compassionatefriends.org
The	Compassionate	Friends	is	a	nationally	
renowned	501	C	(3)	non-proCit	organization	
with	700	chapters	in	the	US.		All	donations	are	
tax	deductible.

http://www.compassionatefriends.org


The	Compassionate	Friends	Credo
We	need	not	walk	alone.	We	are	The	Compassionate	Friends.	We	reach	out	to	each	other	with	
love,	with	understanding,	and	with	hope.	The	children	we	mourn	have	died	at	all	ages	and	from	
many	different	causes,	but	our	love	for	them	unites	us.	Your	pain	becomes	my	pain,	just	as	your	

hope	becomes	my	hope.	We	come	together	from	all	walks	of	life,	from	many	different	
circumstances.	We	are	a	unique	family	because	we	represent	many	races,	creeds,	and	

relaGonships.	We	are	young,	and	we	are	old.	Some	of	us	are	far	along	in	our	grief,	but	others	sGll	
feel	a	grief	so	fresh	and	so	intensely	painful	that	they	feel	helpless	and	see	no	hope.	Some	of	us	
have	found	our	faith	to	be	a	source	of	strength,	while	some	of	us	are	struggling	to	find	answers.
	Some	of	us	are	angry,	filled	with	guilt	or	in	deep	depression,	while	others	radiate	an	inner	peace.
	But	whatever	pain	we	bring	to	this	gathering	of	The	Compassionate	Friends,	it	is	pain	we	will
	share,	just	as	we	share	with	each	other	our	love	for	the	children	who	have	died.	We	are	all
	seeking	and	struggling	to	build	a	future	for	ourselves,	but	we	are	commiQed	to	building	a
	future	together.		We	reach	out	to	each	other	in	love	to	share	the	pain	as	well	as	the	joy,	

share		the	anger	as	well	as	the	peace,	share	the	faith	as	well	as	the	doubts,
	and	help	each	other	to	grieve	as	well	as	to	grow.	

We	Need	Not	Walk	Alone.
	We	Are	The	Compassionate	Friends.

The Compassionate Friends
Quakertown Chapter
PO Box 1013
Quakertown, PA 18951

Next Support Group Meeting—  May 14 
at the Gathering Place. 


